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Draft flood study public engagement - Siksika Bow River flood study. 
 

• The provincial government has released draft flood maps meant to improve 
public safety, support emergency management, and help build safer and 
more resilient communities over the long term. Share your thoughts on the 
draft flood maps by going to https://www.alberta.ca/siksika-bow-river-
flood-study-engagement by February 12, 2024.  
 

• Engagement opportunities are open for Albertans to provide feedback on 
new draft flood maps. Feedback will help ensure this work is technically 
sound. Share your thoughts on the draft flood maps by going to 
https://www.alberta.ca/siksika-bow-river-flood-study-engagement by 
February 12, 2024.  
 

• New draft flood maps are available for our community and many 
communities across Alberta. You do not need to be an engineer or flood 
expert to view or provide feedback. The provincial government will 
carefully consider all feedback received and will revise the draft flood maps 
to address technical errors, as appropriate. Share your thoughts on the 
draft flood maps by going to https://www.alberta.ca/siksika-bow-river-
flood-study-engagement by February 12, 2024.  

 
For any media that are interesting in sharing the opportunity, please encourage 
them to contact Jason Penner, at jason.penner@gov.ab.ca or 780-641-8992. For 
any other comments or questions, please encourage your stakeholders or the 
public to contact us at epa.flood@gov.ab.ca. 
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